
  Wow, it is hard to believe the month of September is 
over, but I  am glad to say we are up and running and 
things are going smoothly.  We used the month to get  our 
retuning friends fun  back into the routine and help our 
new friends learn the routines. We had a good time listen-
ing and sharing summertime  activities.  

   October is packed with lot of great activities as well as 
our first non school  days.  The Bryn Mawr non-school day 
site is Marcy Open School, which is  located at 415 4th Ave. 
SE.    Registration is now open for the non-school days 
through winter break. You must register online  for the 
days you are interested in attending. Here is what is  
planned at Marcy for October 19,20 and 21. 

1. Wednesday October 19th– Field trip: Lunch and Movie 
at Pepito’s 

2. Thursday October 20th - on-site Obstacle course (lunch 
and beverage needed) 

3. Friday October 21st—Field trip: Minnetonka Apple   
Orchard  (lunch and beverage needed) 
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 Lights on Afterschool is a nationwide event celebrating afterschool programs and their 
importance in the lives of children and families. MPLS Kids sites will celebrate this event 
on Monday Oct. 17th or Tues. Oct 18th having various open house activities. Here at Bryn 
Mawr we will hold our open house on Tues. Oct 18th between 4:00-6:00.  We will focus 
on the fact that afterschool programming also provides kids with healthy snack as well  
as fun, enriching activities. We are going to combine  our “Penny Drive” service learning  
project with donations going to a local food shelf to demonstrate how programs  give 
back to the community. The students will also make some healthy snack samples to try. 
Come check our program! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Kids Welcome: 

After School  2:00—6:00 pm 

Non School Day  
6:30 am—6:00 pm 

Located at Marcy School        415 4th 
Ave. SE 
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Please remember to give Mpls Kids a phone call or 
send me an email if your child is sick or you have a 
change in your schedule. I check my email and voice 
mail frequently during the day. If you contact the 
school of your child's absence they don’t usually pass 
the information along so it helps to give us a call also! 
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Welcome back 

REMINDERS 

mailto:mpls.kids@mpls.k12.mn.us

